
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, September 7, 2021 11 :45 AM 
'Susan Rolle' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10218-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Susan Rolle We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in 
Docket 20210000, and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: blsdrose=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <blsdrose=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of Susan 

Rolle 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 20218:39 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

People are struggle already as it is. Single parent households who haven't even gotten the 
stimulus payments like me will suffer even greater. We can't handle any cost increases. It's 
already a struggle to stay current. Raising the cost will have more people losing and stealing 
power. It will also have people constantly seeking extensions that will get paid late and 
probably not even fully paid. Think about the people who have been hit the hardest and the 
communities that have been impacted the greatest. We need to keep the cost either as it is or 
lower the bill. We all including companies where impacted by the pandemic but we can't 
start just hitting customers by raising rates/costs. 

Thank you, 

Susan Rolle 
215 NW 84th Street 
Miami FL, 33150-2624 
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